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October 25, 2020 
 
Dear Staff and Families, 
 
We have been informed that an individual associated with the boy’s soccer team at Medomak 
Valley High School recently tested positive for COVID-19, a team Morse played against this 
weekend in Waldoboro. We are informing you out of an abundance of caution. Close contacts 
have been personally notified and will be expected to quarantine for 14 days from last exposure 
to the positive individual. We will be working closely with the Maine CDC over the next few days, 
and we will provide updates as necessary.  
 
Questions or concerns for the school can be directed to Katrina Barter, RN by calling 
207-443-8250 extension 1102, or emailing ​kbarter@rsu1.org​. For general COVID-19 questions, 
dial 211 (or 1-866-811-5695). You can also text your ZIP code to 898-211 or email 
info@211maine.org​. Call a health care provider for any questions you have about your 
symptoms. More information can be found at ​www.maine.gov/dhhs/coronavirus​ or 
www.cdc.gov/coronavirus​.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Manuel 
Superintendent of Schools 
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